
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BRYANT DAILY BULLETIN 
WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 5, 2016 

“A” DAY 

 
PTSA – SPORT – CLUB -  CONCERT DATES 

 

HAVE BEEN ADDED TO THE BULLETIN 

 

(Scroll down) 

I M P O R T A N T    N O T I C E 
 
Afterschool sports/games are beginning this 
week.  Please speak with your child before 
they arrive to school whether or not they are 
allowed to stay.  We are trying to reduce the 
amount of phone calls made after school.  
Thank you. 
 
Mr. Denison, Principal 

 
PARENTS / GUARDIANS 

BRYANT NOTIFICATION CENTER 
 
Please remind your child to check the Bryant 
Notification Center located in the hallway between the 
main doors and office for items that have been 
dropped off.  We post a large note with the student 
name and what the item is waiting to be picked up in 
the office.  They should remove the note and bring it to 
the office to retrieve the item. This includes, but is not 
limited to: lunch, homework, instruments, keys, 
money, backpacks, donuts, gym clothes, socks, shoes, 
swim gear, books etc. This is to reduce the 
interruptions in the classroom. 

ANTI-BULLYING POSTER and FLAG CONTEST 
 

We need a new anti-bullying flag. Are you creative? Do you 

have a fresh idea for a flag? How about a poster? Students 

who may be interested in submitting a design can pick up 

the rules and information from their advisory class or the 

main office.   

Turn in your design by October 5 to your advisory 

teacher.  This is a hard deadline. 

 

THERE WILL BE A MINIMUM OF 2 WINNING POSTERS.   

There will be a flag created from one of the winning posters.   

 
REMINDER TO ALL MIDDLE SCHOOL 

STUDENTS 

 
In order to be admitted to DEARBORN 
HIGH SCHOOL HOME VARSTIY FOOTBALL 

GAMES, middle school students are 
required to have a parent/guardian with 
them.   

 
Please plan accordingly if you are going to 
be attending the Dearborn High School 

Homecoming game on Friday, October 7th. 

SAVE THE DATE 
 

5th Annual Robert Cipriano Memorial 
Cross Country Meet 
Saturday, October 15 

 
Permission slips are due October 5

th
  

to your P.E. teacher. 

 

 

 

Master MinecraftEDU 
Programming 

 
Bryant Middle School 

3:05 - 4:35 pm 
Room 54 

 

Tuesday, October 4 
                  Tuesday, October 11 
                  Tuesday, October 18 

                  Tuesday, October 25 
                  Tuesday, November 1 
 
See flier at end of bulletin or pick up a flier in the 

office for registration and cost information. 

 
SAVE THE DATE 

PARENT TEACHER CONFERENCES 

 
Monday, October 24 

and 
Wednesday, October 26 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Bryant School “SPIRIT” Apparel Sale 

 
Order deadline September 30th 

 
Place order sheet and payment in the PTSA mailbox in the 

office 
 

See flier at end of bulletin for more information. 

 

FREE OR REDUCED LUNCH 
 
 

New applications MUST be filled out EVERY YEAR. 

 
Applications are in the office and can be picked up by 

the student or parent.  
 

Applications must be returned no later than October 7! 

 
Do you like to sing? 

 
Announcing:  

2017 ENCORE 
 

Director: Mrs. Atkins 
atkinsc@dearbornschools.org 

Starting October 4  
3 – 4:30  

Tuesday’s  
Bryant Auditorium 

See flier at end of bulletin for more information 

6th Grade Art Club 2016-2017 
Mrs. Reynaert 

 
• 3:00-5:00 pm on listed dates and for 6th grade only 
• Parent Permission required 
• $25.00 district fee (Cash please-goes to office) 
• Must arrange for ride home, buses are not available. 

• Students must follow the student code of conduct in order to participate in Art Club. 
• Empty Bowls is Monday November 21, 2016.  Event takes place between  

4:00-6:30 pm at Park Place Banquet Hall. 

      First meeting Tuesday, October 4    

STUDENT COUNCIL 
 

Meet  this Thursday,  
Oct. 6th from 3- 4 pm in the 
auditorium! Be sure your 

permission slip and  $25 
activity fee have been 
turned into the office by 

Wednesday, Oct 5. 

 
 
 

PINK SHIRT = UPSTANDER 
 
Pink Shirt Day is scheduled for October 21, 2016. 
Our goal is to have EVERY student and staff member 
wearing a pink shirt that day. Let's turn Bryant Middle 
School into a sea of pink. All those wearing pink are 
agreeing to help in efforts to stop bullying.  
 
Speaking up is not always easy...wearing pink might 
not be easy.  We want to see that everyone is 
committed. 
 
Bryant pink shirts are now on sale for $8.00. But ANY 
pink shirt will do. 
 
This year, we want to collect donations of pink shirts 
for those students who forget to wear pink on 
October 21. If you have a pink shirt you are willing to 
donate to the cause, please drop it in the designated 

pink box outside of the Bryant main office. 

Save the Date 

 
Picture Re-Takes 

Are 
November 10 from 1-3 

mailto:atkinsc@dearbornschools.org


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Football Schedule- Game Time 3:30 

Wednesday, October 5  Bryant @ Salina 
Wednesday, October 12 Smith @ Bryant 
Wednesday, October 19 Bryant @ Stout 
Tuesday, October 25  Unis @ Bryant 

Wednesday, November 2 Lowrey @ Bryant 
Wednesday, November 9 Championship TBD 
 
 
Girls’ Basketball – Game Time 3:30 

Thursday, October 6   Bryant @ Unis 
Tuesday, October 11  Smith @ Bryant 
Thursday, October 13  Bryant @ Lowrey 
Tuesday, October 18  Stout @ Bryant 
Thursday, October 20  Bryant @ Woodworth 
Tuesday, October 25  Unis @ Bryant  
Thursday, October 27  Bryant @ Smith 
Tuesday, November 1   
Thursday, November 3 
Thursday, November 10  Championship 
 
 
2017 ENCORE 3-4:30 Tuesday’s Auditorium 

Every Tuesday starting October 4 thru May, 2017 
 
 
Art Club Meeting 3:00-5:00 pm 

Tuesday, October, 4, 2016 
Tuesday, October 11, 2016 
Tuesday, October 18, 2016 
Tuesday, October 25, 2016 
Tuesday, November 1, 2016 
Tuesday, November 15, 2016 
MONDAY, November 21, 2016 Empty Bowls Event 4-6:30 pm 

              Park Place Banquet Hall  
              23400 Park St., Dearborn  
              (2 blks. South of Michigan Ave. at Outer Dr.) 
 
Tuesday, November 22, 2016 
Tuesday, November 29, 2016 
Tuesday, December 6, 2016 
Tuesday, December 13, 2016 
Tuesday, December 20, 2016 
Tuesday, January 10, 2017 
Tuesday, January 17, 2017 
Tuesday, January 24, 2017 (last meeting) 
 
 

 

BRYANT SCHOOL PTA 
 

Stay involved in your child’s school by becoming a member of the Bryant PTA!  Fill out the membership form 
 (see attached), check the box(s) where you would like to help out, and come to the meetings to get information on 

what’s going on.   
 

The meetings are usually the third Monday at 7:00 p.m. in room 45  
(January and February are the 4th Monday).   

 
Even if you aren’t a member of the PTA, you are always welcome to come to the meetings.   

 

SPORT  PHYSICALS  7th- 8th  Grade 
 

A new MHSAA  Sport Physical is required every school year 
to participate in afterschool sports.  This same physical is 
also required to TRY-OUT.  Don’t be caught running to the 
doctor at the last minute.  The physical forms are available 
on the counter in the main office.   
Sports remaining for 2016-17 and the date the Physical Is  
 
Needed By: 
Boys’ Basketball Nov 2016     Girls’ Volleyball Feb 2017 
Boys’ Swim Feb 2017               Girls’ Swim Nov 2016               
Boys’ & Girls’ Track April 2017 



MATH COUNTS CLUB  3-4 pm  Room 34 

Begins Thursday, September 29   
Every Thursday through March 2017 
 
 
 
Concerts – Auditorium 7 pm 

Tuesday, December 20 
Wednesday, May 31   

 
 
 
PTA Meetings 7 PM  Room 45 

Monday, October 17 
Monday, November 21 
No December Meeting 
Monday, January 23 
Monday, February 27 
Monday, March 20 
Monday, April 17 
Monday, May 15 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 



Bryant Middle School 
Parent/Teacher/Student Association 

Membership Application 
 

one adult @ $8    two adults @ $15 

one student @ $8     additional student @ $7 each 
 

Adult’s Name________________________________ Adult’s Name___________________________________ 

Address & Zip Code___________________________ Address & Zip Code______________________________ 

Primary Phone Number________________________ Primary Phone Number___________________________ 

Email Address_______________________________ Email Address___________________________________ 

Student’s Name____________________Grade_____ Student’s Name____________________Grade________ 

Charitable donation to the PTA $ ____________  Amount enclosed $_______________(check payable to Bryant PTA) 

 

Volunteering Opportunities:  The PTA hosts and assists with several activities throughout the year.  If you are able to 
volunteer, it is greatly appreciated.  Please indicate which of these areas you are interested in and someone from the 
PTA will be contacting you when the event draws near.  Thank you! 

I’m unable to volunteer – here’s my donation to cover activities for the year:  $20  $50  $100  Other____ 

Hospitality (food/beverage donations  Bake Sale Baking (or buying) 

                                 for various PTA events) 

Book Fairs (Fall and/or Spring)   Bake Sale Selling (election day, and after school) 

Magazine Sale (September/October)  Science Fair (Spring)  

Picture Day (Fall and or Spring)   Reflections (PTA-sponsored fine arts competition in Oct.-Nov.) 

Friday Fun Days (help serve food/drinks)  Math/Literacy Night (March) 

Sporting Event Concessions (after school)   

Chaperoning Activities -- during the school day after school, starting at 3:00 

Attending monthly Dearborn PTA Council meetings (third Monday at 9:30 am at Ten Eyck) and report back to PTA board 

General help - Please indicate availability -- during the school day after school, starting at 3:00 evening hours 
 

Thank you for supporting the Bryant PTA! 

Contact Mrs. Holly Frank (membership chair) with any questions at 313-671-5674 or HLfrank@wowway.com . 
Revised 8/2016 

 



 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 



Do you like to sing? 

Announcing:  

 

2017 ENCORE 

 
When:  TUESDAYS from 3-4:30 

(This is a change because of Honors Choir on 

Thursdays!) 

 

Director:  Mrs. Atkins, Dearborn High Choir 

Where: Bryant’s Auditorium 

 

Come join us for our first meeting and pizza party  

Tuesday, September 27 at 3:00  

(change because of Honor’s Choir) 

 
 
 



 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 

Public Schools accept a parent’s assertion that he or she needs language assistance without requiring additional corroboration. For free 
help with understanding the content of this document, please call the Student Services office 827-3005 for translation/interpretation 

assistance. 

Arabic  .827-3005يرجى الإتصال بمكتب خدمات الطلاب على الرقم   هذه الإستمارة ولفهم لحصول على هذه الخدمة المجانيّةلتؤكد مدارس ديربورن على توفير خدمات الترجمة بدون أي شرط.  

French  Les écoles de Dearborn vous offrent le service de traduction sans aucune condition. Si vous souhaitez avoir le service gratuit pour 
comprendre le contenu de ce document, prière d'appeler le bureau de Services aux Etudiants 827-3005. 

Spanish  Las escuelas de Dearborn aceptan la afirmación de un padre que él o ella necesita ayuda con el idioma sin necesidad de 
corroboración adicional. Para obtener ayuda gratuita con la comprensión del contenido de este documento, por favor llame a la oficina de 

Servicios de los Estudiantes 827-3005 para recibir asistencia de traducción / interpretación. 
Dearborn Public Schools accept a parent’s assertion that he or she needs language assistance without requiring additional corroboration. 

For free help with understanding the content of this document, please call the Student Services office 827-3005 for 
translation/interpretation assistance. 

Arabic   827-3005يرجى الإتصال بمكتب خدمات الطلاب على الرقم   ولفهم هذه الإستمارة لحصول على هذه الخدمة المجانيّةلشرط.تؤكد مدارس ديربورن على توفير خدمات الترجمة بدون أي.  
French  Les écoles de Dearborn vous offrent le service de traduction sans aucune condition. Si vous souhaitez avoir le service gratuit pour 

comprendre le contenu de ce document, prière d'appeler le bureau de Services aux Etudiants 827-3005. 
Spanish  Las escuelas de Dearborn aceptan la afirmación de un padre que él o ella necesita ayuda con el idioma sin necesidad de 

corroboración adicional. Para obtener ayuda gratuita con la comprensión del contenido de este documento, por favor llame a la oficina de 
Servicios de los Estudiantes 827-3005 para recibir asistencia de traducción / interpretación. 

Italian  Scuole Dearborn accettare l'affermazione di un genitore che lui o lei ha bisogno di assistenza lingua senza bisogno di ulteriori 

conferme. Per aiuto con la comprensione del contenuto di questo documento, si prega di chiamare l'ufficio Student Services 827-3005 per 
la traduzione / interpretazione di assistenza. 

Albanian  Shkolla DEARBORN pranojnë pohimin e të prindërve që ai ose ajo ka nevojë për ndihmë të gjuhës pa kërkuar vërtetim shtesë. 
Për ndihmë lirë me kuptuar përmbajtjen e këtij dokumenti, ju lutemi telefononi zyrën e shërbimeve për studentë 827-3005 për përkthim / 

interpretim ndihmë. 
 

Romanian  Scolile orasului Dearborn accepta orice declaratie parinteasca care atesta nevoia copilul de assistenta cu limba engleza fara 

nici o dovada suplimentara. Daca aveti nevoie sa intelegeti acest document da-ti telefon la oficiul serviciilor scolare la numarul 

 


